
Anderson School News 
March 29, 2018 

 

 JAOOOOO 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 
6th:  7th Grade Counselor Visits 
11th:  Pre-K Enrollment 
16th-20th:  Book Fair 
17th:  Family Night 
20th:  Senior Breakfast 
20th:  Track and Field Day 
23rd:  Conference Track Meet 
24th:  6th Grade Graduation 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Green Country Fire Department is hosting two 

fundraising events in April: 

Spring Pancake Breakfast 

Saturday, April 14th, 8:00 am-10:00 am 

Sand Springs Elks Lodge 

Price: Adults $6.00/Children 5-12 $3.00 and children 

under 5 are $1.00 

 

Creative Collections Painting Party 

GCVFD is proud to partner with Creative Collections 

to offer a fund night of painting & crafting. 

Saturday, April 28th from 6:00-9:00 pm 

Sand Springs Elks Lodge  

Price: $40.00 for all materials provided 

 

Like us on FB or contact Sherry Hogan with GCVFD 

Auxiliary (918) 809-0475 for more event details. 

Be watching our fb page, website and bulletin for 

important dates regarding our senior alumni and 

important dates and information regarding our 

graduating 6th grade class!!! 

State testing time is just around the 
corner.  Each child needs plenty of rest 
and a proper breakfast each day but 
especially on testing days.  It is very 
hard to focus when you are tired and 
hungry.  We want every child to do 
their best and giving them the proper 
start to the day is a key to that 
success.   

Pre-K Enrollment is Wednesday, 

April 11th from 9 to 12 and 2 to 5.  

Parents/Guardians will need to 

provide up-to-date shot records, a 

state-issued birth certificate, proof 

of residency or transfer request.  

We cannot wait to meet our future 

lil Trojans!!! 

Important Enrollment Information:  Pre-K 

enrollment for the 2018-2019 school year will be 

April 11th from 9 to 12 and 2 to 5.  New Student 

Enrollment will be July 24th from 9 to 12 and July 

25th from 2 to 6.  Please bring a current vaccination 

record, proof of residency and a birth certificate.  If 

you are not a resident, you will be required to fill 

out an emergency transfer request which will have 

to be approved by the Board.  Transfer packets for 

returning students will be sent home March 26th 

and will need to be returned to school by April 3rd. 

REVISION:  ALL RETURNING IN-DISTRICT AND 

TRANSFER STUDENTS WILL NEED TO COME TO THE 

SCHOOL ON JULY 24TH OR JULY 25TH (during new 

student enrollment) AND FILL OUT NEW 

ENROLLMENT PACKETS.  THIS IS REQUIRED OF ALL 

RETURNING STUDENTS.   

   

 


